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Comments: Hi, 

I am a resident of Idaho and someone who has explored parts of the area that will be effected by the Stibnite

Mine. I am apposed to this project. Growing up in Idaho, I have seen many areas that were damaged by gold

mining in the past. The same damage to the area where the Stibnite Mine is proposed would be tragic. The

South Fork Salmon corridor would likely be a state or national park if it were located in another state. Please

don't allow the opportunity to explore this area in it's current state to be taken from future generations.

Thanks,

Tim Wilson


